






















































































We are so grateful for the huge amount of support we have
received, without which this project would not have been

possible.

Thank you to Music Venues Trust for their inspiring work
saving the UK's venues, to Dave Boyle for believing in this
project and helping us to make it happen, to Sam Dabb & Le
Pub for their help and advice, to Co-ops UK for their support,
to Plunkett Foundation, Power to Change and the Boosting
Community Business London programme for the grant
support they have awarded us, and to every person who has
contributed their time and skills to help us create Lewisham’s

first community owned live music pub.

Lastly, and most importantly, thank you to the community of
music lovers and makers that have supported Sister Midnight

since day one, we couldn’t do this without you.

SISTER MIDNIGHT COMMUNITY YENUES LIMITED
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